
Dudley House School 

Newsletter – 17th December 2024  

  

Dear Parents 
 

As we near the end of this term, let's celebrate the amazing journey we've shared! It's been a term full 
of growth, learning, and cherished memories. 
 

Our heartfelt gratitude goes to our incredible staff for their unwavering dedication and passion—their 
hard work has truly made a difference! And to you our wonderful parents and guardians, thank you 
for your continuous support and trust. Your involvement is invaluable to our school community. 
 

As we look forward to the festive season, may your Christmas be filled with joy, laughter, and 
relaxation. Enjoy this special time with your loved ones! 
 
What’s Been Happening? 
 

Cheerleading Event - Thursday 5th December 
KS2 children had a fantastic cheerleading session at Priory Ruskin Academy, mastering exciting stunts 
like the box and pony prep. What an exhilarating experience! 
 
Film Night - Thursday 12th December 
The School Council hosted a delightful film night featuring "Robin Robin." A big thank you to Mrs 
Sellars and Mrs Carrington for providing drinks, popcorn, and supervision! 
 
Carol Singing - Tuesday 17th December 
Our children spread joy this afternoon by telling the story of Babushka through words and song to the 
residents at Martin Court. A heart-warming experience for all! 
 
Upcoming Events 
 

Christmas Play - Wednesday 18th December 
Please join us at 6pm tomorrow for our Christmas play in the church auditorium. Friends and family 
are all very welcome. After the play, there will be refreshments in the school hall. 
 

Remember children should arrive after 5:40pm and enter through the school front door and go to 
class 1 and 4.  
 
Christmas Party - Thursday 19th December 
Children can come dressed in their party clothes - just remember sensible shoes and a warm coat! 
 

Instead of a packed lunch, children should bring their contribution to the vegetarian buffet lunch to 
the kitchen first thing in the morning.  A list of food needed is on the notice board. Please sign up if 
you haven’t done so already. (We will cook any food that needs heating).   
 
Last Day of Term – Friday 20th December 
As there is no swimming on Friday children should wear their normal school uniform. 
Remember that school finishes for everyone at 12:00. There is no Friday club. 
 
Information 
 

Your child will be bringing home a data sheet for you to check that the information we hold for your 
child(ren) is correct. Please amend where needed and return it along with a new consent form before 
the end of term. 
 
We wish you all God’s richest blessings over the Christmas season. We look forward to seeing all the 
children back in school on Tuesday 7th January 2025. 


